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3 June 2015 
 
 
Dear Parents / Guardians 
 
 
Re: VISIT OF SCHOOL PLANETARIUM - YEAR 7 
 
 
The Physics department is arranging a speaker from a visiting planetarium on Monday 29 
June 2015.  You may view their website on www.spaceodyssey.co.uk.  The purpose of this 
activity is to complement the science curriculum and reinforce the ‘Space’ topic the boys 
have studied recently.  The boys will then have an hour learning about cells, microbes and 
small scale biology which will enrich their Year 7 biology experience as well.  This activity 
has become one of the highlights of Year 7 science recently with much fun and learning. 
 
Each class will have 2 interactive presentations of one hour inside a large, inflatable dome.  
The cost of this activity is £5.00 per boy.  As the school cannot fund this I would be grateful 
if parents could make the appropriate voluntary contribution.  No pupil will be barred from 
attending this exhibit on account of non-payment, but if total payments do not cover the cost 
of the exhibit then it will may to be cancelled.   
 
 
Deadline for payment: Friday 26 June 2015 
 

PAYMENTS:  

Please pay online via: www.scopay.com. If you need a link code please email 
lbr@bws.wilts.sch.uk 

No pupil will be barred from the event on account of non-payment, but if total payments do 
not cover the cost of the event then regrettably it will have to be cancelled.  

Yours faithfully 

 

 

M A Bannister 

Head of Physics 

 


